
I have been given the incredible chance to
join the RC Mission Corps for a year, and I
am filled with both gratitude and
anticipation.

Currently, I am a third-year Biology student
at St. Mary's University, with aspirations to
continue in the Education program. My time
at university has been marked by
involvement as a Student Ambassador and
running on the StMU Cross Country Team.
However, what truly brings me joy is
connecting with fellow students through
campus ministry. Being able to share my faith
and support others on their spiritual journey
is a privilege I hold dear. 

Beyond the university campus, I am actively
involved in my Ukrainian Catholic home
parish. There, I have been blessed with
opportunities to work with children and
youth, guiding them in their faith formation.
Additionally, I serve in the choir ministry,
lifting my voice in praise and worship. These
experiences have enriched my spiritual life
and deepened my love for the Catholic
community.
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Now, the RC Mission Corps offers me a chance to expand my horizons even further. This
program will allow me to dedicate a year of my life to serving others. It presents an
opportunity to grow in my faith, develop leadership skills, and engage in meaningful outreach
initiatives. I am excited to be part of a community that shares my passion for the Gospel and
strives to make a positive impact in the world.

Support


